
From Joyce - Hi PSCC members - Everyone had a great time at 
our combined Diva/Stud luncheon at Sloan’s on 12-27-24 and was 
attended by 57 members, (which was 4 more than last year)!

As I counted all the money in the various donation envelopes, I was 
overwhelmed with the generosity of our members at this event – 
the envelopes had a whopping total of $480.00.  Of course, we also 
must add in the $45.00 for the beautiful T-shirt that was made and 
donated by our very talented Michele Langley and raffled off and 
purchased by Kim Singer!  So, PSCC 
members, the Divas are starting off the New 
Year with a GRAND TOTAL of $525.00 toward 
our yearly charity of choice!!  OMG, why didn’t 
we think of this event sooner!

THANK YOU to every single one of you fabulous 
members, we are so happy to be part of this 
fantastic club.  Joyce, Liz and Mike



Oh yeah, 
we are 
loving 
Sandra’s 
awesome 
shoes! 
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